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_________________________________________________________________
1 September 2021
 

Dear CD Children, Mums, Dads and Carers, 






I hope you and your families have had a great summer and enjoyed some fun times together.

As you know school starts tomorrow and I’m sure you are as happy as me and all school staff that we are back to normal. 

This means that our regular school day times are back and the adult who brings you to school can wait on the playground with you. The front entrance is no longer in use for classes to come into school, please enter school grounds through Darwin Street pedestrian gate or Park Street. Masks are no longer necessary although adults should still try to keep their distance from each other and school staff.

School staff will be on the playground nice and early to welcome you back and there will be signs showing where each class should line up. The school day starts at 8.50am and runs until 3.10pm for Reception and 3.15pm for other classes. Darwin’s Den will operate before and after school as always.

You will soon receive a letter from your teacher introducing themselves and giving year group specific information including PE days. On these days we are continuing to say that children should come to school already in their PE kit and stay in it for the whole day. We found this to be far more efficient than changing for the lesson.

We have moved to a new system for our school meals and, as is always the way, things are not quite running smoothly. Any existing money has been transferred to your new account and you are able to top this up but at the moment you cannot see the menu! Meals for Thursday and Friday of this week are as follows and snack options will be as usual. We hope to get this glitch fixed as soon as possible and I thank you for your support. 
Thursday menu will be Meatballs & Pasta or Cheese Flan & Salad or Jacket Potato with choice of fillings, desert is Toffee Muffin or fruit.

Friday menu will be Scampi & Chips or Pizza & Chips or Jacket Potato with choice of fillings, desert is Jelly or fruit.

 
I have attached another letter which details new Covid procedures for schools if anyone has symptoms or tests positive. The main difference this September is that if someone tests positive those who have been in contact with that person no longer have to have time off school unless they too test positive or develop symptoms. I know you and the adults you live with will be delighted at this; we certainly are!  

New rules also mean you can enjoy playtimes, lunchtime's and assemblies together and our full programme of after school clubs will restart soon! 

If I receive updates or changes to any Covid arrangements or procedures, I will of course let you know immediately but we are starting with a positive attitude and fingers crossed that we can simply get on with doing what we do without undue adjustments. 

Dexter and I are really looking forward to seeing you again and to getting started on what I know will be a brilliant year at Charles Darwin.

Thank you for your support and best wishes.
 
Adam Croft

________________________________________________________________
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